
 

 

 

 

11th January, 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We would like to thank you all for your support during these difficult times and we appreciate adjusting 

to home learning can take time. We will be continuously reviewing and refining our remote learning offer 

as a means to deliver our curriculum in these challenging times.  We continue to plan to align with our 

classroom-based offer and with this in mind our new remote learning arrangements will start from tomorrow, 

Tuesday 12th January 2021. We look forward to ‘seeing’ our children take part in these offers. Staff will 

continue to monitor and support our remote learning offer with regular phone calls. Staff will also provide 

regular feedback and respond to ongoing learning needs. 

 

Please see the current remote learning offer attached which we are rolling out this week. Please be 

assured we are continuously updating and developing our offer and we will seek to keep you regularly 

updated via letters, updates on Seesaw and on our website. 

 

Access to devices can also be challenging so do contact our main office (01422 374863) if support is 

needed. We are always available for any IT support or guidance. 

 

We are all in this together and you are all doing an amazing job and we do so very much appreciate all 

your support.  As always, we are here to support you all we can.  

 

 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
A M Deighton   Andrew Midgley 
Acting Headteacher                  Executive Headteacher 
Mrs Allison Deighton             Mr Andrew Midgley 
 

 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/
https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/

